
MINUTES OF THE MARCH 28, 2022 

SEWANEE COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

Community Council Meeting was held in person in March with an option to also participate 

online via Zoom. 

 

Members present: Nancy Berner, Scott Wilson, Kate Reed, Bruce Manuel, John Solomon, June 

Weber, Karen Singer, Lynn Stubblefield, Marilyn Phelps, Pam Byerly, Phil White, Shirley 

Taylor, Spike Hosch, and Sallie Green. 

 

Members via Zoom: Sarah Hess, Eric Keen, and Bill Harper 

 

Absent: Anna Palmer and Grace Storelli 

 

Minutes taken by: Carey Fulmer 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

(1)   Approval of the January Minutes 

 

January minutes were approved as circulated. 

 

 

(2)   Introduction of New District 4 Representative – Scott Wilson 

 

Scott Wilson welcomed Marilyn Phelps as the newly elected representative for District 4. 

 

 

(3)   Grants Update – Kate Reed 

 

Kate provided a brief update on the Sewanee Community Funding grant and directed all parties 

interested in receiving community support to apply using the link on the Lease Office’s website 

under the Community Council page. 

 

 

(4)  Approval of Proposed 2022-23 Meeting Dates – Scott Wilson 

 

2022-23 Proposed Community Council Meeting Dates 

Sept. 12, 2022 

Oct. 24, 2022 

Jan. 23, 2023 

Feb. 27, 2023 (on reserve) 

March 27, 2023 

April 24, 2023 (on reserve) 



May 22, 2023 

June 26, 2023 (on reserve) 

 

Proposed dates were approved for 2022-2023. 

 

 

(5)  Announcements and/or Questions 

 

Sallie Green reminded the Council that the Community Cleanup is scheduled for Saturday, April 

1, 2022. The event begins at 9:00 and meetup is at the Mountain Goat trailhead (across from 

Taylor’s Mercantile). Pastries and coffee will be provided at the Blue Chair at 11:00 a.m. and 

award presentation at 11:15. 

 

Cell tower update: Scott Wilson confirmed that the cell tower was completed and they were 

waiting on a final piece of equipment to be turned on to be fully operational. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Carey Fulmer 


